
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/255/2022-23             Date: 1
st

 February, 2023. 

Dear Members,

This is to bring to your kind notice that Ministry of Commerce has established a core committee

for monitoring World Trade organisation’s Sanitary and Phytosanitary measures (SPS)

notifications Issued by the WTO member countries.  The notifications are reviewed during a

monthly core committee meeting under the Chairmanship of Joint Secretary, Ministry of

Commerce.

In this regard WTO SPS notifications G/SPS/N/ARE/274, G/SPS/N/BHR/232; G/SPS/N/KWT/129,

G/SPS/N/OMN/128; G/SPS/N/QAT/132, G/SPS/N/SAU/486; G/SPS/N/YEM/73 issued by UNITED ARAB

EMIRATES, KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN, THE STATE OF KUWAIT, OMAN, QATAR, KINGDOM OF SAUDI

ARABIA, YEMEN respectively  may be important for exporters exporting to the said countries.

To view the notification please click here.

To view the consultation document on “Toward the Prohibition of Partially Hydrogenated Oils in the

Canadian Food Supply “please click here.

Kindly send your valuable feedback latest by 2
nd

 Feb. 2023 by 3.00 pm at email to

sakshi@iopepc.org  so that the same can be forwarded to the concerned authorities.

Thanking you,

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy CEO

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021

Tel. No.: (91 - 22) 2202 3225 / 9295
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